
From: Jan Wright <janwrigh@umich.edu>  
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 8:00 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Very positive about proposed Beztak development 
 
 
 
I am very pleased to hear about the proposed development that would replace the University Inn at 2424 
East Stadium, (on your meeting agenda for August 3). It appears that the developer is looking to the 
future in terms of what is needed for the climate and for the benefit of the City. I definitely support this 
plan and am hoping that many more developments will follow this kind of model! 
 
Jan Wright 
 

mailto:janwrigh@umich.edu
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org

	From: Jan Wright <janwrigh@umich.edu>  Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 8:00 PM To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> Subject: Very positive about proposed Beztak development

